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To: Elizabeth Craven

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]Interior plans for Howden

From: Elizabeth Craven   
Sent: 2021/11/15 4:46 PM 
To: Sepe, Alex <Alex.Sepe@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Interior plans for Howden 

Dear Alex 

I like your plans for the new Howden Rec Centre. It moves the centre forward. 

It is too bad that Pearson didn't make more plans for a kiss-and-ride.  Their pick-up and drop off is a 
dangerous mess for our area of Brampton.  

Are there plans for the interior?  I should enjoy seeing the interior plans! 

Sincerely 
Bill 

 William R.D. Craven,  


